
Respected Sir,

We have organized a meeting with Shri O.P. Mathur, M.P, Vice Chairman BJP,
Rajasthan on 20.10.2016 at 06:00 PM in Merchants' Chamber of Uttar Pradesh.

We invite you to attend the meeting. We shall request him to put our
memorandum on issues of Kanpur City before the Honourable Prime Minister
and draw his kind attention to these issues and help the citizen of Kanpur.

Kindly mail various issues to us enabling us to compile them.

We request you to kindly attend.
If you have any suggestions please let us know at the earliest.

Regards

Arvind Kumar Sinha
Secretary
Merchants Chamber of Uttar Pradesh
14/76, Civil Lines Kanpur


